WAMBERAL
Public School

1 May 2023
Kindergarten Homework

This week homework will recommence.

Our homework sheets will be similar to Term 1. The only change being that we have added cvc words for students to
decode (sound out — s/a/t) and blend together (sat).

Students are encouraged to practise a list of words and letters/sounds on a daily basis.

This term, students will be sent home a copy of a decodable book to practise reading for the week. The books support
the learning of letters and sounds and blending, helping students to develop their independent decoding skills.

Attached to this note are strategies that can be used to support students when reading decodables.

Students can also continue to read books from home or from the school library.

Please record your child’s reading on the reading log. Remember to only record their reading once per night.

Homework sheets and decodable readers can be returned to school on a Friday.

New lists and readers will be handed out on a Monday.

News will be every Friday. Students can speak about a topic that interests them or share something that is special to
them.

If you have any food magazines or shopping catalogues, it would be great if you could send them to school for our
science unit which focuses on the living world.

If you have any questions, please contact your child’s class teacher via the school office or email.

Regards,
The Kindergarten Team:

Mrs Kristy Herring (Assistant Principal), Mrs Jacalyn Amold, Mrs Fiona Sinclair and Mr Thomas Cooper



